REPORT
1999 MARCH 01

CITY OF BURNABY

TO: MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 1999 FEBRUARY 24
FROM: MAYOR DOUGLAS P. DRUMMOND

RE: KUSHIRO CUP AWARD SELECTION COMMITTEE

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Councillor Doreen Lawson, Councillor Celest Redman and Councillor Nick
Volkow be appointed to the Kushiro Cup Selection Committee.

REPORT
The “Kushiro Cup” will be presented to Burnaby’s 1998 Outstanding Citizen of the Year at the
Municipal Appreciation Dinner to be held on 1999 April 30 at the Shadbolt Centre for the Arts.

Advertisements have been placed in the local newspapers requesting nominations for this award.

It is recommended that Councillor Doreen Lawson, Councillor Celest Redman and Councillor
Nick Volkow be appointed to the Kushiro Cup Selection Committee to select the 1998 Citizen of

the Year.
Doﬁglas P. Drummond
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